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26th June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
For those children currently in school, with effect from Monday 29th June, Children will have a choice 
of a hot meal or packed lunch made by school (details of the options available are shown below). 
These will all be served with a shortbread biscuit/muffin, a yoghurt, or a piece of fruit, or they can 
bring a packed lunch from home. 
 

Monday - Fish, Mash Potato and 
Baked Beans 

- Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 
(cheese/baked beans or 
tuna) 

Packed lunches 
Cheese, Ham or Tuna Wrap or 
Sandwich 

Tuesday  - Sausage, chips and 
baked beans 

- Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 
(cheese/baked beans or 
tuna) 

Packed lunches 
Cheese, Ham or Tuna Wrap or 
Sandwich 

Wednesday  - Chicken tikka with rice 

and peas 

- Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 
(cheese/baked beans or 
tuna) 

Packed lunches 
Cheese, Ham or Tuna Wrap or 
Sandwich 
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Thursday  - Quorn Cheese Melt 
with Pasta and 
Sweetcorn 

- Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 
(cheese/baked beans or 
tuna) 

Packed lunches 
Cheese, Ham or Tuna Wrap or 
Sandwich 

Friday  - Pizza with herby diced 
potatoes and baked 
beans 

- Jacket Potato with a 
choice of fillings 
(cheese/baked beans or 
tuna) 

-  

Packed lunches 
Cheese, Ham or Tuna Wrap or 
Sandwich 

 
Children who are in receipt of Universal Free School Meals (Reception – Year 2) or in receipt of pupil 
premium will be able to have a hot meal or packed lunch made by school free of charge.  All other 
children will be charged at the normal rate of £2.20.  The children will revert to choosing their dinner 
on the screen through school money each morning. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the school office if you have any queries regarding this. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Oakmeadow Team 


